7-19-93

Brian Lamb C-SPAN 400 North Capitol Street, NW Washington, D.C. 20001

Dear Brian,

I watched the interesting and lively discussion this morning with Bruce Shapiro and David Brock. I found most of their views and viewpoints to be worthwhile listening to, however this was the first program in which I thought you lost control.

These were two discourteous young men intent on getting out their comments. They were so intent that they disregarded each other's right to express his view without being interrupted. Although I enjoy hearing a provocative discussion, I feel that if these two are indicative of the type of young men coming along, civility is lost. If the country is to develop bright, new talent such as these men appeared to be, we should also insist on men who display less arrogance and more regard for each other.

Sincerely,
Otis, MA 01253

OFIS, MA 01253





Brian Lamb Clo C-SPAN 400 North Capital St, NW Washington, D. C. 20001